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City of Duluth
Attorney's Office
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T 218-730-5490 + Fax: 218-730-5918 + www.duluthmn.gov

An Equal Opportunity Employer

December 16, 2014

Via U.S. Mail and E-mail: info.ipad@statemn.us

Mr. Matt Massman

Commissioner of Administration

¢/o Information Policy Analysis Division (IPAD)
201 Administration Building

50 Sherburne Avenue

St. Paul, Minnesota 55155

RE:  Application for Temporary Classification of Government Data

Dear Commissioner Massman:

Enclosed is a completed Application for Temporary Classification of Government Data,

including attachments. Also enclosed is a letter of support from the Maplewood Police
Department.

We have been in communication with other police departments as well to inquire whether they
wish to support our application. As of today’s date, we have been advised by both Minneapolis
and Burnsville police administration that they are interested in providing a letter of support.
However, due to timing issues with seeking formal approval, those letters will not be available
for a few weeks. Therefore, we anticipate supplementing our application in the near future.

Thank you for your consideration of this matter.

Sincerely,
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M. Alison Lutterman
Deputy City Attorney

MAL:de
Enclosures

ce: Gordon Ramsay, Duluth Police Chief (w/enclosures)

Citizens and Government working together to provide an environment in which
our community can enhance its quality of life and continue to prosper





